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 At the conclusion of the Jefferson City meeting, outgoing co-

presidents Roger Jungmeyer and Debra Greene, Lincoln Uni-

versity, gleefully hand over the gavel to Betsy Delmonico of 

Truman State. Next yearôs meeting will be held in Kirksville.  



As always the meeting fea-

tured music, scholarship, 

crafts, demonstrations, panels 

and discussions.  

 

Above: Howard Marshall and 

Irwin Rice play at the Friday 

night jam. 

 

 

 

Mariah Marsden , a graduate 

student in creative writing, 

talks about the representation 

of rural and Ozarks life in 

Missouri publications.  


